
 

 
 

Plastic Surgeon with specialization in Breast Reconstruction Surgery 

Trillium Health Partners - Surgery Program 
 

The Division of Plastic Surgery, Trillium Health Partners Health Partners (THP), invites 
applications for an academic Plastic Surgeon specializing in Breast Reconstruction Surgery. 
The successful applicant will be based primarily at the Credit Valley Hospital site of THP. 

  
THP is one of the largest providers of breast cancer care in Ontario.  As a major provider, 
THP’s goal is to continue to advance our breast cancer program and are seeking a breast 
reconstruction surgeon, with specific expertise and focus on micro-vascular surgery.  The 
integrated breast program is a collaborative partnership with the Divisions of Plastic Surgery 
and General surgery.  

  
THP’s Plastic Surgery Division consists of 7 Plastic Surgeons and provides service to the City 
of Mississauga and surrounding communities. We provide specialized care in all domains of 
Plastic Surgery and are affiliated with University of Toronto and specifically the Mississauga 
Academy of Medicine. 

  
The role description for the successful applicant: practice will focus on microvascular flap 
breast reconstruction, 90% of surgical time dedicated to breast reconstruction, supporting the 
delivery of unplanned care, contributing to medical education and clinical research.  

 
Remuneration will be on a fee-for-service basis through billings submitted by the physician to 
Ontario Health Insurance Plan. The successful candidate will care for surgical inpatients and 
outpatients and participate in the on-call rotation supporting Trillium Health Partners and 
surrounding Hospitals. 

 
Applicants must hold an MD or equivalent with completed training in Plastic Surgery and must 
be eligible for licensure with the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario.  This 
individual must have obtained the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada 
Fellowship in Plastic Surgery or equivalent and have undergone recognized Fellowship training 
in Breast Reconstructive Surgery. 

 
This individual will take part in the undergraduate and post-graduate surgery curricula at the 
University of Toronto. The successful candidate will be appointed to an academic position 
within the Department of Surgery, University of Toronto. The position will be recruited at a level 
dependent upon the qualifications of the successful candidate. 

 
The application process will remain open until the position is filled. The anticipated start date is 
April 2020.  

 
Interested applicants should arrange to have a current curriculum vitae, a letter of 
intent, and the names of three references forwarded to the attention of Dr. Cory 
Goldberg, Division Head, Division of Plastic Surgery, via email to 
TrishaAbigaile.Caneja@thp.ca . 
 

For detailed information on the hospital, please visit: www.trilliumhealthpartners.ca 
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